
Rebuttal To Argument In Favor of Measure G-22 

 

Avoid unnecessary taxation, vote NO on Measure G-22! 

 

It is true that the present building needs upgrading. But CCHD’s own Design and Construction firm 
stated that the needed upgrades can be done at well below the cost a new $8.5 million complex. 

New construction would: 

• NOT provide an increase in service. We currently have two 24-hour crews and this would not 
change.  

• NOT increase response time because the location would remain the same. 
• NOT improve current services, which are already up-to-date. 
• CREATE an unnecessary fire hazard with a fueling station located just below forested land that is 

highly vulnerable to catastrophic wildfire. Fuel is already available at 2 other first responder 
locations in town, Cambria Fire Department and Cal Fire. The crews also have gas cards that can 
be used at service stations anywhere. 

• NOT improve security of medication storage. Medications are currently kept under lock and key. 
A new building would not change that. 

SAY NO TO UNNECESSARY TAXES! VOTE NO ON MEASURE G-22! 

 
 
 

 

 

 


